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In 1956, the Memorial Community Hospital Auxilary began a holiday money tree drive to purchase needed 
equipment for the hospital. The tradition continues today with the Tree of Life Campaign. The tree is a symbol of 
friends and loved ones who hold a special space in our hearts and minds.

We are excited to share this opportunity to make a difference in the lives of our patients. By sponsoring the 
“Holiday Tree” with a donation in honor of a friend or relative, you can celebrate their memory while spreading 
joy and warmth throughout the season. It’s a symbol of hope and support for our patients and families.

Funds raised during this year’s campaign will be used to purchase items that enhance patient comfort, 
ensuring their experience at MCH is as pleasant as possible. Your generosity will make a tangible impact 
on those who rely on our care.

We now have the ability to accept donations through Venmo, providing a secure and convenient way to 
support the Tree of Life Campaign! 

    

     

Phone:  00000000000                 Email:  user@example.com               Address:  your address here

In order to receive tax information
please send acknowledgment of my
gift to:

______________________________
Name

______________________________
Address

______________________________
City, State, Zip

______________________________
Phone Number

My gift is in HONOR of:

_________________________________
My gift is in MEMORY of:

_________________________________

Please make checks payable to:
 MCH Foundation

     Attn: Molly Dahlgren, Comm Relations
P.O. Box 250

     Blair, Nebraska 68008

Please include my tax deductible gift in the MCH Health System’s annual Tree of Life campaign in the amount of:

              $25             $50             $100             $250             $500             $1,000             Other_____________

For your convenience, we also accept 
MasterCard and Visa.

M/C______Visa______Exp. Date___________

Card Number_________________________

Card Holder__________________________

Amount of Gift________________________

Signature____________________________

PLEASE PRINT

M/C______Visa______Exp. Date___________

3-digit security code on back of card___________

Card Number_________________________

Card Holder__________________________

Amount of Gift________________________

Signature____________________________

PLEASE PRINT

A

@mchfoundation

You are invited to a

Holiday Open House
food     drinks      prizes

December 10, 2023
4 - 7 PM

Herman Legion Hall
Basement door

Cardinal Insurance 
invites you to aYou are invited to a

Holiday Open House
food     drinks      prizes

December 10, 2023
4 - 7 PM

Herman Legion Hall
Basement door

RSVP by contacting Linda (402-870-1479) or Allie (402-533-3595)

Omaha Federal Credit Union gives thanks for Vets Basket event
Many smiles and 

salutes were given to vet-
erans and their spouses 
and family members 
during the third annual 
Vets Baskets campaign, 
which covered nurs-
ing and assisted living 
homes in Washington 
and surrounding coun-
ties in support of Veter-
ans Day this Novemner.

The third annual 
Vets Baskets donation, a 
grassroots community 
service campaign cre-
ated by Julie Gasper of 
Omaha Federal Credit 
Uunion, and Ed Lautrup, 
Veterans Service Officer 
of Washington County, 
was created in order to 
give back to veterans in 
Washington County, as 
well as Douglas, Burt 
and Sarpy counties in 
Nebraska, and Harrison 
County in Iowa.

"Our mission is to 
honor our Veterans and 
let them know we have 
not forgotten them and 
we never will," Gasper 
said in an email with 
the Enterprise. "The 
reason we are a free 
nation is because of 
those service men and 
women who stood up for 
us. When our country 
needed them most, they 
sacrificed some of — or 
all of — their hopes and 
dreams and pushed back 
many of their life plans 
to instead go, secure 
and fight for America’s 
interests."

In May 2021, the 
campaign started with 
five Blair nursing homes 
and one in Fort Calhoun, 
were 100 goodie bags 
filled with treats and 
necessities for veterans 
and their family mem-
bers. The next year, a 
Douglas County nursing 
home was added, as well 
as the Eastern Nebraska 
Veterans Home, located 
in Bellevue.

This year, two Har-

rison County nursing 
homes were added, as 
well as one in Tekamah 
and the  American Le-
gion Jackson-Peck Post 
274 in Herman.

"With our Credit 
Union recently char-
tered to serve Harrison 
County, we knew that 
we wanted to serve 
the vets there as well 
as the nursing homes 
that we’ve done in the 
past two years," Gasper 
explained. "We had a 
donation goal to accom-
plish that, but we well 
exceeded that because of 
the graciousness of our 
supporters."

In total, 204 baskets 
were delivered to vet-
erans across the ever-
expanding service area.

"We want to person-
ally connect with our 
Veterans, our members 
and others in the com-
munities where we live 
and work, because these 
communities have given 
so much back to us and 
have supported us for 
many decades. I feel that 
these close connections 
and touch points are the 
real success indicators 
behind what we do, and 
we cannot do it without 
the ongoing support of 
donors and volunteers 
and their deep belief in 
this service to our na-
tion’s Veterans as well as 
our communities.

"Getting out into the 

community and meet-
ing the various homes’ 
staff and administration 
helps with our personal 
connection to them and 
to the Veterans they take 
care of on a daily basis," 
Gasper said. "These 
folks know their Vets 
inside and out. They 
care for them deeply and 
protect them like they 
are family. We also get 
to hear the great stories 
and battles that these 
Vets have experienced."

Gasper said those 
interested can become 
involved by providing 
monetary donations or 
giving ideas as the team 
prepares for Veterans 
Day in 2024.

"If someone has a tal-
ent they’d like to contrib-
ute or items they’d like 
to donate, or monetary 
donations they’d like to 
give, or ideas they’d like 
to share, we are open 
to the possibilities that 
each person can bring 
to help us ultimately be 
successful each year," 
Gasper said. "Folks 
should not hesitate to 
call me direct at 402-951-
8728, or Ed Lautrup at 
402-426-6838. The other 
thing folks can do in 
the months prior is to 

look for sales or deep 
discounts on little things 
for the Veterans that 
might be fun or useful, 
patriotic, or help them 
pass the time. It’s the 
little things that go a 
long way. We welcome 
donations and input all 
year long."

Gasper said there is 
an ongoing list of sup-
porters who help grow 
the Vets Day baskets 
each year.

"We couldn’t do this 
without the ongoing sup-
port of the communities, 
homes and vets that we 
serve, our Credit Union 
members and future 
members, our employ-
ees, our Board of Direc-
tors, our volunteers, 
area Vets clubs, Veter-
ans’ Service Officers, 
Boy Scouts, Cub Scouts, 
Douglas County and WA 
County Service Offices, 
vendors, businesses, 
the WA County Cham-
ber, Greater Omaha 

Chamber, Sarpy County 
Chamber, area Ameri-
can Legion Posts and 
AM Vets, just to name a 
few," she said. "Ed and I 
have a great back-and-
forth working relation-
ship and we enjoy doing 
community service work 
together, such as project 
management activities 

and time spent fund-
raising and ultimately 
planning the next event 
and what it may look 
like or evolve into in the 
months and days leading 
up to the big event."
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